
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

 

 

DATE:     February 19, 2020 

 

TO:     All Bidders 

 

FROM:    Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent 

 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – RFP Transit Integrated Advanced 

Technology 

 

RFPs TO BE OPENED:  March 25, 2020, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time 

 

This addendum is being published to provide items of clarification on the referenced Transit 

Integrated Advanced Technology RFP.  This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document 

and modifies the original specifications as noted.  

 

Items for Clarification:  

 

Section 3.4.12 Contact Information 

 

The contact information for Unicorn HRO Payroll is hereby deleted. All inquiries regarding 

integration with the current payroll system shall be submitted via email to Penny Owens at 

powens@knoxvilletn.gov and the City will endeavor to provide responses via addendum. 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 
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